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Activities since Spring 2004

The Affiliated Libraries Administrative Group (TALAG), a product of the Report and recommendations of the Affiliated Libraries – The Library Task Force (UC Berkeley), was formalized in Spring 2004.  Linda Vida was nominated Chair of TALAG, a 2 year term.  TALAG recognized and prioritized the recommendations of the report, available on the LAUC-B Web site at http://www.lib.berkeley.edu/LAUC/tlaltf_report_04.html.  More detailed information about TALAG, including provenance of the group, roster, and archived minutes are available on the TALAG Web site, http://www.lib.berkeley.edu/Staff/talag/.

TALAG is currently redesigning the Affiliated Libraries’ Web site, http://www.lib.berkeley.edu/AFFIL/.  The new site will be more robust and will be designed to assist the user in navigating the complex nature of UCB’s varied collections and policies.  In particular, a table representing the holdings and circulation policies of each of the Affiliated Libraries has been created and will display prominently on the new Site.  The table is currently available for viewing in the ../AFFIL/ directory at http://www.lib.berkeley.edu/AFFIL/holdcirc.html.

The Affiliated Libraries’ Fall Assembly is in preparation and will be announced in the coming weeks.

